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On behalf of the Board of Directors of the American Indian Press 
Association, I want to express our appreciation to the University and to 
you for your courtesies to us during our recent meetings in Marquette. 

We are especially appreciative of the transportation arrangements 
that were made for us and for the use of one of your staff members as our 
driver. I took her name and address to write a letter of thanks to her, 
but seem to have lost the slip of paper on which it was written. Please 
send me this information. 

I am writing today to Mr. Surrell regarding the possibility of holding 
a communications workshop for Indian editors at the University sometime in 
the future if we receive funding for this program. 

I just found Marelene Ellis' address so you don't have to take care 
of this. She was a lovely person to work with and I hope she enjoyed her 
time with us. 

I also want to thank you again for taking us to dinner on the first 
evening. It was very enjoyable. If you are ever in Washington, D. C. on 
business, please call me. I would like to reciprocate. 

Best wishes. 

Sincerely yours, 

£,, 
Rose Robinson 
Executive Director 
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